
A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY! 
A FREE CONFERENCE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GLOBAL THINKING, GLOBAL 
LINKING 

 
An East of England Regional Conference to explore the incorporation of 
the Global Dimension in the Primary and Secondary School Curriculum 

 
Presentations and Workshops from leading national experts on bringing 
the global dimension into the classroom, including the QCA, the British 

Council, the Harambee Centre, regional advisers and practitioners 
 

Thursday 22 May 2008  10.30 – 15.30 
The British Racing School, Newmarket 

 
This event is sponsored by the DFID EEDEN Project and the 

British Council 
 
To receive more details and to reserve a place, contact Geoff Scaplehorn, 
Coordinator of the British Council Regional Network for International 
Learning (RNIL) geoff@acer.ac.uk. 
 
Please let Alison Cunningham (International Links Officer) know if you 
are planning to attend - 01603 223480 or 
alison.cunningham@norfolk.gov.uk.  It may be possible to organise free 
transport if there is enough interest. 
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